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Miss Barbara and Miss Michelle 
October, 2018 

 
“The Lord is good to all.”  Psalm 145:9 
 

We have reached that magical milestone when your children know and find 
comfort in our school and daily routine.  It is amazing to watch them 
anticipate our next activity.  They pull at the highchair for snack and lunch, 
and look toward the door when they are told it’s time for our walk.  When 
they know pick up time is near, they intently watch the door for Mom or Dad 
after nap.  Many still experience a short separation anxiety at the beginning 
of the day, but they do find a sense of security in our routine.  When they 
feel secure, they are free to enjoy the activities and interactions we provide. 
We are working on basic sign language, “please, eat, more, all done”. 
 

Come visit the pumpkin patch to help support St. Luke’s middle and high 
school Youth Ministry.  Your purchase will enable our youth to continue their 
spiritual development through Grow, Serve and Connect. 
 

Bible Story of the Month: “God Made Our World” 
 

Activities for this Month: 
Week of October 01:   Pumpkins 
Week of October 08:   Flashlight Fun (shadows and light) 
Week of October 15:   Hand Rhyme 
Week of October 22:   Halloween Fun 
Week of October 29:  Thanksgiving Project 

 

Dates to Remember: 
October 10 and 11:    Scholastic Book Orders Due 
 

 

                                                                                           

Happy 
Halloween! 

Due to licensing requirements, parents are required to notify the CDC office if their 
child will be absent due to vacation or illness. You may call the CDC Office  
(407) 876-1155 and leave a message or send an email to cwunderlich@st.lukes.org. 

Happy Birthday to:      Nicholas Pope, October 3 


